
BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

DATE:   May 27, 2003 

TO:    BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:   Dr. J. Hairston, Superintendent 

SUBJECT: Request for Approval of Property - Woodholme School Site

ORIGINATOR: J. Robert Haines, Deputy Superintendent of Business Services 
 
RESOURCE 
PERSON(S): Donald F. Krempel, Ph.D., Executive Director, Department of Physical 

Facilities 
 Richard H. Cassell, Administrator, Office of Engineering and Construction 
 J. Kurt Buckler, Head of Engineering, Office of Engineering and Construction 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board of Education approves use of site. 
 

***** 
 

Request for Approval of Property – Woodholme School Site 
 

Appendix I –  Request for Approval of Property – Woodholme Elementary School Site 
 



Appendix I 
 

Request for Approval of Property  
Woodholme Elementary School Site 

May 27, 2003 

In 1969, the Board of Education purchased a proposed school site in the western area of 
Baltimore County. This 20-acre site is located on the north of Mount Wilson Lane, west of 
Reisterstown Road. A drawing depicting this property is attached.  In order for the Department 
of Physical Facilities to develop this property as a school, the State Superintendent of Schools, as 
well as the Interagency Committee for Public School Construction requires that the Board of 
Education approve the use of this site. At this time, we are requesting the approval of the Board 
of Education to use this site for the proposed Woodholme Elementary School. 
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